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YEARS 5 AND 6 CAMPS
It has been a busy week for students in Years 5 and 6 with camps taking place. 

Students in Year 5 went to Wedderburn Christian Campsite. Through a range of activities,
students were encouraged to enhance teamwork, encourage self-worth and inspire analytical
thinking. Some of the activities students participated in is archery, the flying fox, Adventure
walks, movie nights and lots of other great opportunities. 

Our Year 6 students enjoyed a trip to Canberra and learning about Parliament House. Some of the
attractions they visited were the Australian War Memorial, Questacon, a tour of Parliament House
and the Australian Institute of Sport. 

It was a great opportunity to further enhance their learning and also help strengthen relationships
with their peers through teamwork.
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